
 

GREENE COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 

May 4, 2023 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  The Election Board was called to order by Chairman Mike Belding.  Those in 
attendance were Board Members Mike Belding, Dr. Lawrence Stratton, Michael Lubich, along with Solicitor 
Tom King (Telephone), Chief Clerk Jeff Marshall, Director Jason Mihal, Human Resource Director Cara 
Montgomery, and Commissioner Betsy McClure and Commissioner Blair Zimmerman. 

 

MINUTES: 

• Approve the minutes of the April 20, 2023 recessed meeting. Motion by Dr. Stratton, 

seconded by Mr. Lubich; Vote Unanimous 

 

BUSINESS: 

• Consider hiring 2 casual personnel to assist with the May 16th Election,  

o Judy Snyder for a 12-hour shift on Election Day 

o Deborah Harris for a 12-hour shift on Election Day. 

o After discussion Motion by Dr. Stratton to offer $175/12hr shift, 

seconded by Mr. Lubich; Vote Unanimous 

 

▪ Consider approving a Custodian for the 2023 Primary Election.  Motion by Dr. 

Stratton to appoint Doug Murray, seconded by Mr. Lubich; Vote 

Unanimous 

▪ Consider approving list of Deputy Custodians/Rovers for the 2023 Primary 

Election to support the polling places.  Motion by Dr. Stratton to appoint: 

Brad Hartman, Alex Flenniken, Darryl Day, Lauren Chambers, and 

Sheleena Hamilton, seconded by Mr. Lubich; Vote Unanimous 

• Consider approving a Canvas Board for the 2023 Primary Election.   

o Still working on schedule.  Will request appointments later. 

• Other business items - NONE 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• Jason Mihal – Election Update: 

o All Polling places are confirmed. 

o Working on the last precincts for poll workers. Clarksville, Dunkard #1, Greene, 

Morgan Chart/TGDN. Have some floaters that should be able to fill most of the 

positions, need 3 more bodies. 

o William Penn Printing are printing the in-person ballots, Tentative delivery is May 4th. 

o Poll worker classes conducted for the 24th, 25th and 26th of April. 

o Mail-in/Absentee ballots were started to be processed on the 25th of April. 

o Provisional ballots are printed for each precinct. 

o Judges’ bags and precinct boxes are near completion, 2 items left to insert. 

o We are planning to seal the ballot bags when the machines are delivered since there will 

be paper ballots stored in them over night. 

o The public testing of machines is scheduled for May 9th 2023 at 1:00pm in the 

Commissioner’s Conference Room. 

 



Next Scheduled Meeting: To be determined 

 

Public Comment – NONE 

 

Recess the meeting until the “call of the chair” Motion by Dr. Stratton, seconded by Mr. Lubich; 

Vote Unanimous 

 


